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Carta de Francisco Ayala a Raleigh Trevelyan (08/03/1965)

March 8, 1965

Mr. Raleigh Trevelyan,

Michael Joseph Ltd.

London.

Dear Mr. Trevelyan:

I received your kind letter of 1st March as well as the copy of Death as a Way of Life sent to me by air mail. Thank you very much. I find

that your edition is in the best taste and looks fine from every point of view. I hope things go well after publication, and I will appreciate

your letting me know about that.

I understand your reluctance to publish the short stories in volume form, which only when they are by a well known writer arise public

attraction. If Death as a Way of Life attains success, you might then publish a translation of my other novel, El fondo del vaso, which is

somewhat connected with the former, and afterward you may perhaps consider again a volume of short stories. For the moment, I

accept gladly your suggestion of recommending them to magazines.

Sincerely yours,

Francisco Ayala.-
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